
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 10 


IDAHO OPERATIONS OFFICE 

1435 N. Orchard St. 
Boise, Idaho 83706 

September 29,2010 

Mr. Larry Beck 
Bureau of Land Management 
Anchorage Field Office 
4700 BLM Road 
Anchorage, Alaska 99507 

Re: 	 Comments on the Draft Final 2010 Workplan, Powder House Assessment and Removal, 
Red Devil Mine, Alaska 

Dear Mr. Beck: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) received the Draft Final 2010 
Workplan, Powder House Assessment and Removal for the Red Devil Mine on September 20, 
2010. EPA's comments on this document are enclosed. These comments have been submitted 
previously via email on September 15. This represents a formal submittal of these comments for 
the administrative record. 

Ifthere are any concerns regarding these comments, you may contact me at 
208/378-5760. 

Sincerely, 
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R. Matthew Wilkening 7 
Red Devil Project Manager / 

Enclosure 

cc: 	 Anne Marie Palmieri, ADEC-Haines 
Mike McCrum, BLM-State Office 
William Richards, E&E-Seattle 
Dennis Faulk, EPA-Hanford Office 
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